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Dear Mr. Armstrong

I sincerely hope that the PADEP will stop the environmental problems regarding the
remediation of the contaminated Bishop Tube site.
I and so many others in our community and the USA spend billions of dollars exercising and
following billions of diets to try to stay healthy.
I am 65 years old and have excellent success in this pursuit. By allowing our environment to
be contaminated many of our efforts will go for naught. 
PLEASE have this contaminated site properly remediated, not what is presently proposed.

Sincerely,
Lloyd Goodman

175 KING OF PRUSSIA RD STE D
RADNOR, PA 19087
United States




